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A few suggestions:
1. State help via direct bonus to homeowner, not via FPL or other utility, for installing photovoltaic
panels on roof.
2. Make permanent the requirement that utilities buy back power generated by homeowners at the
same rate they would sell it to them at that specific time of day.
3. More stringent regulation of solar installers, some of which currently are major scam operations.
4. Mandate hurricane insurance discounts and possibly subsidies to homeowners who install solar
battery backup to their photovoltaic panels for power generation following hurricanes. Again, this would
require oversight of the installers.

I installed photovoltaic panels and solar hot water panel on my roof several years ago on my 4400 sq ft
house. Power bill last month was $55. It was, however, one of the worst experiences I have ever had in
dealing with a contractor.
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